
Dear praying Friends and Supporters:

This year has flown by fast and it has been encouraging to 
see all that God has done in Ecuador and Honduras with 
the evangelistic/medical/dental caravan ministry. 
November 15-24 is my last trip for this year and I am 
looking for God to do great things on this trip. Victor told 
me that we would be visiting another one of his church 
plants in a place called La Lima to encourage a struggling 
pastor and his church as he is getting the word out to 
outlaying communities to attend our clinic. We have been 
invited to help the 600 hurting inmates in the Penitentiary 
in the town called Gracias Lempira. I ask you to begin 
even now to pray for our outreach on this trip. God has 
provided me with a full team. Jesse and Amber Boggess 
have been on quite a few mission trips with me and they 
are going to bring their family of four children to join us. I 
am so encouraged to see a family instilling missions in 
their children. I would like you to put Amber on your prayer 
list as she is suffering with lower back/tail bone pain that 
God would heal her. The roads we travel on in Honduras 
are pretty rough and she needs God's healing touch. 
Thank you.

I am grateful to the Lord the way He supplies for my trips. I 
received a box of around 300 reading glasses to give out 
to the many who cannot read because of their need for 
these glasses. There are many old people who have told 
me that they have not been able to read their Bibles and 
now they can. What a blessing these glasses are. I am 
working on getting vitamins and medicines to treat over 
800 people. I need funds for my ticket also and I share this 



need of $870.00 for the ticket and $2000.00 for the 
medicine. Thank you for your prayers and any help you 
can be to get me back into Honduras.

I asked Victor if he had any ideas or dates about our 
caravan trips for next year. He gave me the following 
dates that would work out for him. Feb.8-16, June 6-14, 
Oct. 10-18. I am getting these dates out earlier than I 
usually do to give you a chance to see where you might fit 
in to join me in getting the Gospel into Honduras. I would 
like to make a trip to Ecuador in July but no dates are 
confirmed yet. So pray about how you can get involve with 
this exciting outreach to Honduras. I was reading in 
Revelation 20:15 in my devotions 'And if anyone's name 
was not found written the book of live, he was thrown into 
the lake of fire.' Does this not motivate or persuade us? 
Don't let apathy dim our vision of the lost. We don't have a 
lot of time left so let's do our part in getting the Hope of the 
world, Jesus, to a lost world.

Thank you for your love, prayers, and support. It takes 
teamwork to get the work done and I thank you for being a 
part of our team.

Serving an Awesome God together,

Al and Connie
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